
From: Chambers, Michelle
To: Chambers, Michelle
Subject: FW: Ep
Date: December 11, 2020 9:22:35 AM

 
 
From: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net> 
Sent: December 10, 2020 8:46 PM
To: Chambers, Michelle <MChambers@clarington.net>
Subject: Fwd: Ep
 
 
 
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Joe <mr.h@rogers.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 7:15:42 PM
To: info@rezoningclarington.ca <info@rezoningclarington.ca>; Gallagher, June
<JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: Ep
 
EXTERNAL
 

To whom it may concern 
   Enclosed is a picture from my house. As you can see, the 407 and 407 maintenance building are 
quite close.

  I own my home and property in Hampton. I have a little less than 10 acres of land zoned
agriculture.

  The farm adjoining mine was expropriated and the 407 and 407 maintenance building was built.

  My question is ... how can a major highway and a huge ugly maintenance shed be built on my direct
neighbouring lot without any regard for the environment and then try to force detrimental zoning
changes on me?

   I have no water  flowing through my land, so my land is not essential to the watershed.

  I believe that I should not be treated any worse than my neighbors... the 407 and their huge ugly
maintenance shed that was recently built on on land that had to as environmentally sensitive as
mine!

    Somehow the proposed changes stop at my property line, I have many close neighbors to the
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south and west. None of these people are affected by your environment restrictions.

  My mailing address is 95 Perry ave Hampton. If you can pull up  a map outline our property to
illustrate to council how incredibly wrong and unfair it would be to impose this rezoning on us.

  I hope my concerns can be expressed to council on Monday Dec.14

                   Joe Hladysh


